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Have a great weekend from the Windsor Kindergarten Team 
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A big welcome to Luca, Archie and 

James and their families! 

 

• Getting ready for Big School 

• Fun with Playdough  

• Science experiments mixing colours 

• Sensory Farm  

• Preparation for our Summer Concert 

• Observing life cycle of stick insects 

 

Reports 

All reports have been issued to Children 

moving onto schools or other Nursery’s 

in September they should have been 

signed and returned and now with your 

New settings! 

 

Parent Consultations  

Sign up sheets are on the doors to the 

Windsor Room so please put your name 

down if you would like a parent 

consultation.  

 
 

Windsor Children 2019 - Group 

Photograph - Wednesday 26th 

June If you would like your child to 

be in the Group Photography and your 

child does not attend the Wednesday 

session please bring your child at 

9:50.  Weather permitting we will 

walk the children over to the church 

gardens opposite the Nursery.  

 

We have put out some lovely library 

books on moving to school so please 

when you come in select a book for 

your yellow book bags.  
 

Dates for your Diary:  

 

Zoo lab visit – Wednesday 16th July 

 

Summer Concert - Thursday 18th 

July @ 12:00 - This will take place 

in the setting. 

 

Last day of term  

Tuesday 23rd July  

 

Instagram - Make sure you follow us 

on instagram to see what we get up 

to throughout the week - 

‘windsorkindergarten’.  
 

 


